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Circular To All Members No. 139/00

Postponement of Austock Exempt Market Member M eeting

In Circular 133/00 of 30 June 2000, Members were notified that Austock Brokers Pty
Limited proposed to conduct a presentation on 11 July 2000 as to how the exempt market in
SFE shares would operate, if the demutualisation proposal was adopted.

Following discussions with ASIC, it has been decided that any briefing on the mechanics of
the exempt market will need to be postponed until the regulatory approval process for the
exempt market rules is further advanced.

Accordingly, the briefing scheduled for Tuesday 11 July 2000 has been postponed to a date to
be determined.

Malcolm Starr
Director, Legal & Compliance 6 July 2000




